
 

 

   
Wednesday 15th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our annual Christmas show will take place on Thursday 14th December at Hextable Village Hall, 
during which all the staff and children will be singing Christmas songs. 
 
The Christmas Fayre will open from 9:00am with the children starting their performances at 

10:00am. There will be Christmas stalls, games and refreshments plus a special visitor   
 
This year we have decided to give all the children a role which they can dress up for. Please do 
not feel you need to go and buy a costume or spend lots of money on anything, something as 
simple as a crown for a king or ears for a sheep or head scarf for a shepherd will be more than 
satisfactory. We do have a few items at the Pre-School but not enough for everyone. 
 
Any child that does not normally attend this session is welcome to join in as are all families and 
siblings. All we ask is you drop your child off to Pre-school for 9:00am as they will all be taken over 
to the Village Hall by staff. Once the performance has finished, your child will then be in your care 
for the rest of the fayre. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Regards, 
 
Claire Peters  
Pre-School Manager  
 
 

 
 
___________________ is going to be a _________________ in the HVPS Christmas show. 
    

                                


